Draft Email to Bradford County
The Bradford Soil and Water Conservation District suggest that Bradford County ask its engineer to draft a new set of plans for the Cypress Run Boat Ramp.  
The new plans could:
 1.  Move the entrance road to the west to make the entrance safer 
2.  Use pervious materials for the entrance road and parking  
3.  Use the old boat ramp and boat ramp canal  
Aquatic vegetation and sediments would have to be removed from the old canal 
The materials used at the CR 225 boat ramp to nowhere on the Sampson River Canal in Sampson City might be an option for the driving surface going into the canal.  
These changes may eliminate the need for a State 404 Program permit should reduce the cost of the project and get us a serviceable boat ramp.  
